November 19, 2012
Office of Water Quality Water-Quality Information Note 2013.03
OSW Informational and Technical Note 2013.07

Subject: One-Stop Shopping Portal Closed December 3-7, 2012

The USGS One-Stop shopping portal will be closed for scheduled maintenance December 3-7, 2012.
Orders for field equipment and supplies should be placed before November 30 so orders can be filled and
shipped before the portal is closed. The equipment and supply catalog will not be available during the
closure but emergency requests can be placed by email phone with HIF (GS-W-
HIF_Customer_Service@usgs.gov, 800 382 0634) or National Field Supply Services (nfss@usgs.gov,
866-275-6975).

Signed,

The Office of Water Quality & Office of Surface Water

November 19, 2012

Distribution:  All WMA Employees

WaQI Notes are archived on the Office of Water Quality web site,

http://water.usgs.gov/usgs/owq/WaQl/

OSW Notes are archived on the Office of Surface Water Sharepoint site,

https://xcollaboration.usgs.gov/wg/osw/OSWNotes/SitePages/Home.aspx
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